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Doctor» Martin and Harwood (deans of the Medical Faculties of 

McGill University and the University of Montreal) agreed to 

nical advisor» to the committee and to take the 

that the survey he proceeded with at 

he furnished hy them at a later date.

act as tech-
necessary steps to ensure

A report covering this willonce.

The staff of the Montreal Anti-Tuberculosis General 
League is placed at the disposal of the cornaittee for 

survey, the cost of the survey to he met hy the Health league.

It was understood that in main «g this

Health
the purposes of the

survey, the Committee on
Administrative Practice of the American Public Health Association would 

he called in as consultants. This Committee has, for a number of years, 
conducted health surveys, and has, therefore, developed the technique of

such work. AS consultants, its members would hring their experience to 
the local conmittee and also their accumulated facts as to health prac­

tices in the larger cities of the continent for the benefit of the local 

survey.

In taking this action, the meeting felt that they were doing 
what is desired hy the great mass of Montreal citizens. It was agreed
that there ie a general Interest in health conditions that most of

the citizens would welcome a report such as the survey promises, 

dorsed hy a group of business and professional men, whose only interest 

is to point out to Montreal citizens what most he done if health 

ditions are to he improved.

en­

can-


